
 

 

May 12, 2020 
 

TO: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 
COVID 19 – Union Update #7 

 
We thank the members for their patience as we worked with NAV CANADA to attempt to get 
scheduling issues resolved. Unfortunately, one region in particular remains a problem for us as 
management in the Montreal FIR are being extremely difficult and hard to work with. We will 
continue to work on getting schedules finalized there. 
 
If you haven’t seen it, IFATCA has published some guidelines on how to deal with the stress of 
this pandemic. There are some helpful tips that can be read here. 
 
President Peter Duffey has posted another video message answering questions that the 
members have sent in. If you are interested, it can be viewed here. 
 
As we continue to work our way through this pandemic, we again thank our members for their 
professionalism and their dedication to keeping Canada’s skies safe. 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey       Doug Best 
President       Executive Vice President 

https://www.ifatca.org/wp-content/uploads/ifatca-gm_coping.pdf
https://youtu.be/Yke354mon1I

